
 

 

Westchester WFWP May 18th Invitation: Leadership of the Heart 
 
Kathryn Ross 
May 17, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

The Westchester Chapter of WFWP would like to welcome you to a half day seminar, "Leadership of the 

Heart", on Saturday, May 18th from 10 am to 1:30 Pm at the Belvedere Estate Training Center, located at 

723 South Broadway in Tarrytown, NY. Come early for coffee and tea and share over lunch. 

 

Join us for this exciting seminar and educational opportunity presented by Katarina Connery, WFWP 

USA, Vice President 

 

Gain confidence and empowerment to become our authentic selves 

Explore becoming compassionate leaders in our families and communities 

Grow connections with the Divine and life's purpose 

Learn about "Leadership of the Heart" 

 

For more information and to reserve a spot please contact: 

 

Kathryn Ross 

Kathrynross82@ gmail,com 

914-275-1278 

 
 



Leadership
HeartOF  THE

PRINCIPLES  FOR  PEACE  LEADERSHIP

PRESENTED  BY  KATARINA  CONNERY

TO  KATHY  ROSS  AT

KATHRYNROSS82@GMAIL .COM  OR

914-275-1278

MAY  18    •    10 :00  AM  -  1 :30  PM

WOMEN 'S  FEDERATION

FOR  WORLD  PEACE

WESTCHESTER

RSVP

732  S .  Broadway

Tarrytown ,  NY

Suggested  Donation :  $20

WFWP  Members :  Free

Vice  Pres ident ,  WFWP  USA

Including  Lunch


